Student Programming Board
General Board Meeting
November 28", 2007
The Hub

Call To Order: 5:10
Attendees: Chelsee, Melody, Josh, Wendy, Adam, Tania, Lily, Lisa,
Simone.
Approval of Minutes: Wendy (m). Adam (s). Minutes passed.
President’s Reports:
We got our mannequin, and he needs pants, his name is Stu. Which is
short for “student”.
Our GBM will continue to be Wednesday’s at 5pm next semester.
Our Retreat is February 1% and 2™.
Our star of the week is Lily.
Vice President’s Reports:
We have two constitution meetings left. Friday at 1pm and Next
Wednesday at 5pm, which are not mandatory.
Please keep our office clean.
NACA Report:
Chelsee reported on the events that took place at NACA and the talent
that we hope to book. Wendy and Lily added to the report.
Budget Report:
Josh passed out an E-Z read budget proposal.
Secretary Report:
Calendars are out. It will be revised later.
Over break and the first few weeks of the new semester, please send
me your new office hours schedule.
Event Follow Up: Wendy motions to put it on agenda. Lily seconds. Passed.
Comedian Kristen Key; good turnout 80-100 people. Good event.
Open Forum:
No SPB for pre finals and finals week. De-stress fest at the hub!
Leadership retreat Friday and Saturday. Freebooks at Student
Government. Next Tuesday there is a speaker at AL 150 at 7:30pm.

Adjourned: 5:42



